
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
We appreciate that a number of Year 5 and 6 children need to bring their mobile phone to school, particularly if they are 
making their own way home at the end of the day. In order to ensure the phones are safe during the school day and to 
prevent them being damaged or misused, all phones are to be handed in to to the office at the start of the school day 
where they will be locked away and then returned at hometime.   
  
I have discussed this with the children explaining the rules we apply in school for both children and staff reminding them 
of the fact that for some aspects of social media there is a legal age implemented.   
  
We also request you complete the slip below acknowledging the fact that you are aware that your child is bringing a 
mobile in to school and that this must be handed in at the start of the day.   
  
In the event of the phone not being handed in, it will be taken to the school office and we will ask you to come in to 
collect it from school.   
  
Yours sincerely   
  
  
Mr J K Howe  
Headteacher  
  
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  
  
Parent / Carer of:____________________________________________(Name of child)  
  
I give permission for him / her to bring their mobile phone into school. I understand they do so entirely at their own risk 
and that the school accepts no responsibility for any loss of damage whilst the device is on the school premises.  
  
Signed:________________________________  
  
  
Print:_________________________________  
  
  
Date:_________________________________ 
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